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Ethnic Local Church Concerns 

We are many members of the one 
body called the church. Yet we are 
the church together. It is our calling 
to make sure that the voices of di-
versity are heard within the church 
and larger community.  
 
Your support of the Committee on 
Ethnic Local Church Concerns  by 
your prayers, involvement and open-
ness to engage others diversity will 
build the kingdom of God on earth. 
 
I believe that our ethnic and diverse 
churches have a great contribution 
to make to the connection and the 
world. Thus, we must strengthen our 
leadership of clergy, laity and insti-
tutions.  
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